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Falls City Police Warn of Scam Attempt
(KLZA)-- Another scam attempt has been brought to the attention of the Falls City Police
Department.

Assistant Police Chief Jamie Baker says this time the scammers are targeting people and businesses
with fax machines.

An overseas company notified a local business they were the only heir of a fortune of $8-million.

The business was told if they would send the company the required information the money would be
split 50-50.

Police remind you to never get out personal information to anyone you don't know.
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